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March 31, 2020 

Delivered by Email, RESS & Courier 

Ms. Christine Long, Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O.Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Long: 

Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. 2020 Rates Application 
Address Update of the Association of Power Producers of Ontario (“APPrO”) 
Board File No. EB-2019-0194 

We have reviewed the letter filed by Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas”) on March 30, 2020 
requesting for an extension of filing date for its Reply Argument to allow three weeks for Enbridge 
Gas to prepare and file its submission.  

We have also reviewed the letters filed by Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (“VECC”) and 
Industrial Gas Users Association (“IGUA”) on even date seeking for one week extension for 
intervenor arguments; requesting that the new filing date for intervenors arguments to be set as 
April 7, 2020.   

APPrO is supportive of the extensions sought by Enbridge Gas, VECC and IGUA.  

Yours very truly, 

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP 

Per: 

Flora Ho 

cc: David Butters, APPrO 
Mark Kitchen, Enbridge Gas Inc.  
David Stevens, Aird & Berlis LLP 
Parties to EB-2019-0194 


